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MAYOR’S PHONE CALL: 

Many of you know that I have had the 
honor to meet weekly with the Mayor 
and City Counsel for prayer and Bible 
devotions in Belmopan, the capital of 
Belize. The Mayor called me this week 
and extended his kind thankfulness 
that I had been apart of these Tuesday 
meetings. I thanked him for the great 
opportunity to be there during his 
tenure. I reminded him that there were 
many needful initiatives and great 
accomplishments during his two terms. 
I also encouraged him that the Lord 
directs our steps and that I was sure he 
is very thankful for this new position. 
Mayor Belisle will now take a position 
next month as a Senator in Belize. This 
now places him on the National scene. 
Pictures to the right are of Josiah, 
Joseph and Joshua with the Mayor and 
me at the Mayor’s office. Please pray 
for his new leadership role.



Email me at: Greg@BibleGreg.com 

Call Us: 845 940-5605 (Central Time)  

Support Address:  Evangelism Missions  

P.O. Box 533, Lobeco, SC 29931  

Web: www.BibleGreg.com

Do you receive our letter but do not support us? 
Why not? We need support now. Please consider 
being a part of this ministry by committing to take 
us on for financial support. Most missionaries 
raise support on what they are GOING to do 
BEFORE they do it. We did not do that and did it 
differently and went FIRST. We are asking for 
support now based on what was DONE and will 
continue to do by God’s grace. 

Please click this link to partner with us or mail your 
tax deductible gift to our address to the right. 

BELIZE CHURCH UPDATE: 

Some time ago Kristal (To the right, dressed in white at a 
river) trusted Christ durning one of our Sunday church 
gatherings. I was unable to have some baptisms before I 
left. I am please to announce that Kristal was recently 
baptized. Her mother Ruth sent me these pictures.  

Franklin & Myrna Estrada just were recently married. 
(Photo to the right) Myrna recent told me how much they all 
miss us and want us to come back soon. It blessed my 
heart to hear that. They have three wonderful children and 
Myrna said they talk about us all the time. It is a blessing to 
know that they are all continuing to follow the Lord!  

Below is a photo of the Borris Dominguez family. Borris 
works at the Social Security office where I would go to hold 
a weekly prayer and Bible devotions. Right now durning 
Covid I wouldn’t be allowed there so the timing is just right 
for me to be away on furlough. They are also wanting me to 
return. 

RETURN TO BELIZE GOAL: 

I am hoping that the 
September - October time 
frame will be a good time 
to return to Belize but 
please keep this in your 
prayers. God’s timing is 
always perfect! 

Yours faithfully, 

The Greg Davis Family 

We are grateful for all 
your prayers and support! 
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